StoneArch Windham Community Garden

Happy Fall Neighbors!



We hope you all enjoyed our recent newsletter¹ and have been thinking about joining in the fun next year. As October begins, we are again reaching out to the community, this time to gauge interest in having a gardening plot next year. Please review the notes below and let us know if you have any questions.

Whether you plan on joining us or not, we hope you will enjoy the attached collection of our favorite recipes that incorporated produce from our gardens.



The community garden consists of individual plots or beds of various sizes. Currently there are some at 2x4, 4x6, 6x8 and 6x9. Depending on the level of interest for 2021, the group will potentially restructure the garden in the spring to better match the needs of the 2021 group.

Garden plots/beds are assigned for the season and are the responsibility of that season's owner.

All soil amendments, vegetable and flower plants, supplies, etc. are the responsibility of the season's owner.

Watering and weeding of a plot is the responsibility of the season's owner.

There are currently no garden membership dues.

In 2020, many common needs (landscaping fabric & pegs, wood chips, hoses and spray nozzles) were donated by our developers or garden members. The seven member households each paid \$13.99 to cover the cost of the edging for the pathway leading from the clubhouse to the garden.



A simple reply of **definitely yes** or **maybe** is all you need to join the list of interested gardeners. We will confirm commitment in March of 2021, but your timely response now will help us do some initial planning for next year's gardening plots and activities.

Please reply to this e-mail or email Jeannine at bishop, jeannine@gmail.com

Hope to see you in the garden next year!

¹ If you didn't receive the email with our newsletter, please let us know and we'll send along a copy right away.